
IGI A 

State of Florida 

:}FIuhliJ.:~£rfrice QIommizzion 
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M­

l I 

;PO l. ­

--------------------------------------------------------------_l~?~~~~~\ 
DATE: August 7, 2003 ('") \ 


TO: Kay Flynn, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services ~-=-
~ 


FROM: Sally Simmons, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement S~ 

Beth Keating, Office of the General Counsel /:'IL- S 


RE: Request to Administratively Close Docket No. 0303 78-TP ­

On April 22, 2003, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc . filed a request for approval of a 
one-way interconnection agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Teletouch 
Communications, Inc. On August 5, 2003, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. withdrew its 
request. Since there are no pending issues at need to be addressed by the Commission, staff 
requests this docket be administrative closed, pursuant to Section 2.07.C.5.d. of the APM. 

cc: Commission Clerk and Administrative Servl es (Sandy Moses) 
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